
Bright Trip May 2025              Robyn Nicholls 

Members of our Probus group were joined by 

members of some other Probus groups on a trip 

to Bright and what a fantastic time the 21 of us 

had together.  

We were picked up at the New Hope Church 

carpark by the Bright Chalet bus and driven up to 

Bright. 

Following a morning tea stop at Wallan we went 

into Euroa for lunch. The majority of us enjoyed a 

delicious lunch at Mawsons Bakery as 

recommended by the driver. We also had time to 

wonder the streets before resuming our journey. 

The Autumn tree colours were just stunning as we came through 
Myrtleford and into Bright. It certainly was the perfect time of year to visit.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday was off to Mt Buffalo and a chance for a bit of a stroll to enjoy the 
beautiful scenery and morning tea beside the historic Chalet. 

In the afternoon we explored Bright before heading to the famous 
Nightingale Orchards at Wandiligong. 



Wednesday it was off to Yackandandah where we had a chance to 
explore this historic town before driving onto Albury for lunch and again 
time to meander. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After leaving Albury we visited the Migrant 
camp at Bonegilla.  

Displaced migrants from war torn Europe 
were housed here in the 50s and 60s.  

We were able to explore the camp and take 
in the wonderful historical display. 

 

Thursday was a visit to the Snow Line Deer and Emu Farm before 
heading off to Beechworth. We had the opportunity to explore this historic 
town at our leisure. On our return to Bright we stopped at the Pumpkin 
Seed Farm in Myrtleford.... lots of yummy samples to taste. 

Sadly, Friday came and it was time to 
pack up and head for home but not 
before a stop at the Milawa Cheese 
Factory and of course a delicious 
coffee. Our wonderful driver was 
happy to detour into Euroa so we 
could again lunch at the Mawson 
Bakery. 

Our meals at the chalet were certainly 
delicious with an incredible variety to 
choose from. Each night we had the 
chance to join together in front of a 
beautiful warm open fire.  

This was such a great trip to enjoy with a wonderful group of people - a 
fantastic way to get to know each other and meet new friends.  

If you haven't joined one of our trips, seriously think about it and enjoy an 
enjoyable time away. 

(view from the dining room )


